Draper School Community Council Notes
for March 13, 2014 meeting

The Council met today to discuss the changes being made to our proposal for next year.
We reviewed the amount of money left in the Land Trust fund and in the Cell Tower fund
and decided how to spend it.

The Land Trust fund has $40,000 in it. We decided to spend $30,000 on instructional
aides for next year. We spent $1,200 on substitutes for professional development days.
We spent $3,500 on Reflex Math and Science Gizmos subscriptions. We spent the last
$5,300 on mini | Pads for Kindergarten and general supplies.

The Cell Tower fund has $15,000 in it. We spent $2,000 on four Buddy Benches for the
playground. We spent $1,000 on positive support for the staff. We are holding on the
the rest of the money ($12,000) for improved technical support as needed next year to
have enough bandwith to support our increasing number of computers for the students.
The Council unanimously agreed on this plan.

We also discussed the need for another access road into the school. The parents on
the Council decided to take our concerns to the Draper City Council and will enlist the
help of the PTA.



